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May 22, 1989 B

Hill Construectors, Inc. ~—= éL;H —~ OB JFIYDROLOGY SECTION

111 Lomas Boulevard, N.W.
Albuquerque, NM 87102

Atetn: Mr. Charles Lloyd
Re: Roof Drain Modifications

Dear Charles:

Enclosed are six sets of the revised drawing sheets C-1, C-2 and
C-3 for the Banquest Building at 111 Lomas. The location of
discharpge for the roof drains from the tower to the Lomas
Boulevard right-of-way have been changed to reflect the actual
field conditions.

The reduction in outlet size from 12" to 8" has been made based
upon the information which you obtained from the plumbing engineer,
This size reduction is acceptable to Bernie Montoya at the City
Hydology Department. As you can see, a special junction box and
use of the sidewalk culvert are specified. These items have

been discussed with Bernig\and are acceptable.

Bernie indicated that two sets should be submitted to him to
obtain the necessary approval signatures, The other four sets
are for your use. Revised mylar sepias have been furnished to
R & A Architects if additional copies are needed.

L3
If you have any questions, please call.
Sincerely yours, .
/ .%/
N, 7 Tl
’ {
David M.Y. Millikan, P.E.

enclosures

cer R & A Architects

F.0. Box 681854, Houston, Texas 770688 (713} 444-5072




